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December 24, 2020 

 

Notice of Office Closure 

 
In observance of Christmas, the business 

office will be closed on Friday, 

December 25th. 

The office will re-open at 9:00 a.m. on 

Monday, December 28th. 

 

Also, in observance of New Year’s Day, 

the business office will be closed on 

Friday, January 1st.   

The office will re-open at 9:00 a.m. on 

Monday, January 4th. 

 

Happy Holidays! 

 
Board of Directors 
 

 


